Child Care... Some Cuts Don't Heal



Windsor City Council is seriously considering closing your child care centre at their council meeting on February 1, 2010. Join other concerned parents at a public meeting and learn more about what City Council is planning and how you can help.

Open Meeting To Stop Child Care Closures! When: Tuesday, January 26 at 7:00 p.m. Where: Club Alouette, 2418 Central Avenue, Windsor

For more information, contact: Patti Strople at 519-965-2634



Sponsored by the Ontario Coalition for Better Child Care www.childcareontario.org 1-800-594-7514